
From: Michael Kienitz [mailto:photo4u@ameritech.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 2:12 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: UDC Dec. 5 Agenda Item 4 
 
I've sent this to UDC members but I thought I would also send you a copy. 
 
Our Alderman Mark Clear has sent out an advisory (emailed at 11:32 last night) regarding "a 
first and final" Urban Design Commission 
meeting today at 4:30 which has on it's agenda a proposed 24/7 coffee shop in the old Good and 
Loud parcel, two businesses 
would be placed on the parcel. 
 
He purposely announced this at the 11th hour knowing full well that there would be little or no 
time for neighborhood input on a business which would 
be almost directly across  from Flambeau an already  troubling intersection. 
 
I hope you will consider delaying final approval until the neighborhood is given an adequate 
time to address various concerns. 
 
 
Michael Kienitz 
Photography•Video Production 
www.michaelkienitz.com 
photo4u@michaelkienitz.com 
5108 Tomahawk Trail 
Madison, WI 53705 
Cell             608-332-3200 
Residence  608-231-6184 
 
 


